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Ruskin House School
	

	This month an excitement has begun to brew as we approach that exciting time of year, we all love so much. The children have been busying themselves with beautiful crafts in preparation for Christmas which is creeping just around the corner. We hope you enjoy the run up as much as we do and sprinkle some Christmas spirit as you go along.



	


I Like to See Christmas

I like to see the stockings
I like to see the gifts
I like to see the bells
I like to see the tree
And I like to see Santa
Looking at me!
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� HYPERLINK "https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://www.almanac.com/sites/default/files/styles/video_thumbnail/public/image_nodes/snow-on-berries-1379880_1280.jpg?itok%3D8iGmRpu-&imgrefurl=https://www.almanac.com/content/2019-winter-weather-forecast&docid=I1P7Mc2UV-1DGM&tbnid=9sjWNGcTbM0qIM:&vet=10ahUKEwiFipjAkvLeAhWMVsAKHerXAUoQMwiyASg8MDw..i&w=200&h=150&bih=651&biw=1366&q=winter picture&ved=0ahUKEwiFipjAkvLeAhWMVsAKHerXAUoQMwiyASg8MDw&iact=mrc&uact=8" ���
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Upcoming Events


Monday 9th until Friday 13th


RHS


Christmas Jumper week





Thursday 17th Children Christmas Lunch





Thursday 19th Children Christmas Pantomime 


&


Children Christmas Party 
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Christmas Raffle


Tickets on sale from Monday 2nd December 2019 


If you wish to donate an item  to our raffle, please see your child’s keyperson 





Reminder for 2020





Please remember to fold down your buggies and store them correctly 





The buggy shed is for everyone usage,  we are modelling  positive behaviour to be respectful  and kind to others and their property  (British Values) 





Thank you 





Well here we are approaching the end of another year, and what a wonderful year it has been. We would like to thank all our families for their continued support, especially enabling us to do what we love each day.





We hope you all enjoy a fabulous Christmas and a Happy New Year!


We would also like to thank the staff for their dedication, passion and love for what they do which clearly reflects in the work they have done throughout the year.


 Here’s to 2020





Fun Sites for cold days


� HYPERLINK "http://www.christmassantaclaus.com" �www.christmassantaclaus.com�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.coloring-book.info/coloring" �www.coloring-book.info/coloring�


� HYPERLINK "http://www.santanews.com" �www.santanews.com�








Closure dates for your Diary 2019





Nursery Closed   Monday 23rd December 2019





Nursery reopens – Monday 6th January 2020


Merry Christmas Everyone


From RHS team 
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